SAC Age,néa g Minujfes Navu'e\tj M&moria' Ele,me,n{ary School A[)ril 10, 2025

Discussion Items

Minutes

Call to order

Members Present: Karla Wolfe, Krista
Morris MacDonald, Natalie MacLellan

Jennifer van der Weegen, Shannon
Keizer; Debbie Day, Connor
MacEachern

Guests:

Regrets: Sarah Khan, Pat Healey

Approval of agenda

Approval of meeting minutes

Business arising from the meeting
minutes

® Music therapy - proposal for 5-6 children through the
learning centre - 5 sessions, $1,000 per session
Not proceeding with this based on 2 reasons:
e Outside agencies aren’t typically approved to deliver
programs within school hours at school, and
® The committee agreed that the cost of the program
was high considering it would only benefit a small
group of students.

Special reports and/or
presentations

Photography Presentations for next contract

6pm Photomaster
6:30pm Pegasus Amy
7pm Life Touch

Principal’s Report

- April / May / June Calendars

- Registration Numbers update: 10 classes for next
year + 2 Pre-Primary classes

- Musical Update:Tickets on sale soon

-SSP goals for Term 3

- Finance - approval of grant funds
(library, chromebook cart, flexible seating)

- SACrecords info

- New Safe School Strategy / Code of Conduct info

Current Membership
2024-2025 SAC

Principal — Karla Wolfe

Chair — Krista Morris MacDonald
Secretary — Shannon Keizer

Parent Member — Connor MacEachern




Parent Member — Sarah Khan

Staff Member — Debbie Day

Staff Member — Natalie MacLellan

Staff Member — Jennifer van der Weegen (VP)
Community Member — Pat Healey
Community Member: Vacant

Community Member: Vacant

Upcoming Meetings:

The SAC meets 6 times a year.
The remaining dates are scheduled from 7-8pm:

Wrap up / celebration May 22,2025

Open Table Discussion

After the photography presentations the team reviewed each
presentation and opted to try a new company, Pegasus.

Mrs. Wolfe will contact everyone and arrange a time to sign the
contract for Pegasus.

Krista MM will step down as chair for the 2025-26 school year.

Connor will step in as chair in the new year.

Next Meeting:

Adjournment

Final report will be presented at our wrap up meeting in May.




